Dear Commissioner of Health Dr. Vytenis Andriukaitis

We have three times tried to reach you with our "EU 5G-Appeal", which is warning for the health problems that could be caused by the 5G within the EU – and around the globe – if 5G is rolled out without a moratorium for biomedical research of health risks of the addition of new super high frequencies to the existing 3G, 4G, WiFi etc. However, we have not yet received an answer signed by you. Therefore we are afraid that you do not even know about the important warnings, now confirmed with signatures of more than 200 scientists and physicians from 36 countries. At least 60 of these are professors and several are very advanced researchers, like Ronald Melnick, PhD, Senior Toxicologist, (Retired RF-section leader) of the NTP's EMF research in USA. Please see included evaluation and commentary on the NTP study by The Environment and Cancer Research Foundation (last Attachment).

Now we have finally found your "home" email address and make a fourth effort to reach you. We wish that you will confirm within a week that you have received this letter from us and that you have seen the 5G Appeal, which can be found by clicking one of the languages at the end of the included Cover letter. Please, let us know that you have seen this.

Since we made the 5G-appeal the plans for 5G have developed. Now there are plans to launch about 20 000 satellites (to circulate around the globe, only in the USA; SpaceX, OneWeb and Boeing) to radiate all mankind, animal life, insects and plants with 5G-radiation from space including the EU. It can be expected that EU-countries and several Asian countries will also send satellites to send 5G transmitters into space. This is a very scaring scenario, if you refer to the 5G-appeal pointing to the Nuremberg code, the EU Precautionary Principle and other warnings in the appeal.

We hope that you will take this appeal seriously and apply the Precautionary Principle to demand a moratorium <u>not only in EU but in the world</u> that the health consequences must first be explored before 5G is rolled out within EU, and all these thousands of 5G-transmitters are allowed do be sent into space. Please let us know what you will do to halt this possible health disaster in EU.

Yours sincerely,

Rainer Nyberg

Rainer Nyberg, EdD, Professor emeritus Fredsgatan 16 A 35 FIN-65100 Vasa, Finland Tel +358 (0)6 3211920 NRNyberg@abo.fi Lennart Hardell

Lennart Hardell, MD, PhD, Senior Professor
Department of Oncology
University Hospital
SE-701 85 Örebro, Sweden
Present address
The Environment and Cancer Research Foundation
Örebro, Sweden
www.environmentandcancer.com
lennart_hardell@hotmail.com